
BizMOOC  going  to  contribute
to the OpenupEd trend report
2019
BizMOOC  authors  have  received  invitations  to  the  OpenupEd
trend  report  2019  and  are  currently  preparing  their
contributions – stay tuned for more information soon. Last
year´s  report  counted  many  readers  and  follow-up  actions
(webinars are planned again), we are happy to be part of this
report series again!
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